
 

 
 
 

Budget and Corporate Scrutiny Management 
Board  
 
 

31 July 2024 
 
 

Subject: Election of a Vice-Chair 

Director: Mike Jones, Monitoring Officer and Assistant 
Director of Law and Governance 

Contact Officer: Suky Suthi-Nagra, Democratic Services Manager  
 
Alex Goddard, Scrutiny Lead Officer 

 
1 Recommendations 

 
That the Budget and Corporate Scrutiny Management Board appoint 
from amongst its membership a Vice-Chair for the 2024/25 municipal 
year. 

 
2 Reasons for Recommendations  
 
2.1 At its meeting on 21 May 2024, Council established the membership of 

the Budget and Corporate Scrutiny Management Board, excluding to the 
role of Vice-Chair.  The Board is asked to appoint a Vice-Chair for the 
2024/25 municipal year from amongst its membership. 

 
  

 



 

 
3 How does this deliver objectives of the Corporate Plan?  

 

  

 
Effective governance arrangements support the 
delivery of all corporate objectives. 

  

  
 
4 Context and Key Issues 
 
4.1 A Vice-Chair supports, and acts in the absence of the Chair of the 

Budget and Corporate Scrutiny Management Board.  This enables the 
effective operation of the Board. 

 
5 Alternative Options 
 
5.1 If the Scrutiny Management Board does not appoint a Vice-Chair there 

could be delays or difficulties in the effective operation of the Board. 
 
6 Implications 
 

Resources: The role of Vice-Chair does not attract any special 
responsibility allowance. 
 

Legal and 
Governance: 

The Local Government Act 1972 establishes the 
appointment of committees, including chairing 
arrangements, by local authorities. 
   

Risk: There are no risks arising from this report. 
 

Equality: There are no direct implications arising from this 
report. Health and 

Wellbeing: 

Social Value 

Climate 
Change: 

Corporate 
Parenting: 



 

 
7. Appendices 
 
 None. 
 
 


